
 

Suzi Gale’s Bio 
 

I have owned Wheaten Terriers for 26 years, joined SCWT Club of GB in 1998. I live in St Albans, 
Hertfordshire. 
 
Eager to give back to the breed community upon retiring, I seized the opportunity to step in and 
serve as Show Secretary in May 2023. I am passionate about the breed, and I am committed to 
upholding the standards of excellence within the Club. If granted the honour of serving as Show 
Secretary I pledge to continue fostering a vibrant and inclusive community for Wheaten enthusiasts 
whilst ensuring the smooth and successful execution of club events. We are now a “Vulnerable 
Breed” and I am dedicated to raising awareness to preserve and ensure the longevity of our amazing 
Breed. 
 
My Background as a Managing Director, Founder and Owner of my own successful Recruitment 
Business enables me to bring many skills to the role. Leadership, Strategic Planning, Organisational, 
Presentation, Training and Motivational Skills amongst a few. I am also a lover of all things IT and 
embrace new technology whether that be Social Media Platforms through to Microsoft Office 
packages. I have been told that I am good at “uniting” people which is crucial to secure the future 
given our Breed’s vulnerability. 
 
I have spearheaded the Club Show Scene to two Breed Open shows and one Championship Show, 
with a 2nd Championship show on the horizon. From co-ordinating judges to securing venues and 
overseeing every aspect of event logistics, I have demonstrated my dedication and organisational 
skills in fulfilling the responsibilities of a Show Secretary. This would not have been achieved without 
the club show team and many volunteers from the Wheaten Community who stepped up when the 
Club was in real need. I believe this is testament to my skill of bringing people together. I have 
helped out at Grooming Days and organised a “Have a Go Showing’ event at our recent Fun Day. I 
love to nurture our new Owners 
 
I have Stewarded and Judged at many Canine Societies over the last 25 years. I have participated and 
taken an active role at our local Ringcraft Club, sharing my experience with new show people going 
over dogs etc. 
 

 

 


